Rogue River School District #35



1898 East Evans Creek Road - P.O. 1045 Rogue River, Oregon 97537

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Rogue River School District will be participating in the National School Lunch Program's Seamless Summer Option (SSO) to provide free meals for all students during the 2021-2022 academic school year. This letter is to inform you that your child(ren) will be able to receive free breakfast and lunch at no charge this year.

We encourage all parents to fill out an Application for Free and Reduced-Priced School Meals for the 2021-2022 school year. The Application for Free and Reduced-Price School Meals is used to determine eligibility for P-EBT benefits, state funding, and additional government benefits. The Application for Free and Reduced-Price meals is part of the District's online registration process.

Sincerely,

Patrick Lee Superintendent

Rogue River School District

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.